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August 31, 2022

WBS No:  33688.3.2
Contract No: DJ00419
County: Anson
Description: Waterline Installation along Pinkston River Rd. (SR-1627) Near Bridge #307 over 

Winston Salem South Bound Railroad

Addendum No. 1
September 7, 2022 Letting

To: Prospective Bidders

The Department has received questions concerning the above-mentioned project.  Please note the 
question and answer provided below:

 Q.  If railroad flaggers are required by CSX, who pays for the flaggers?
 A.  If flaggers are required due to the required contract work then the railway company will be 

reimbursed directly by the Department, in accordance with Section 107-9 of the NC Department 
of Transportation Standard Specifications.

 Q.  If rock is encountered during the waterline installation will extra compensation be given to 
the contractor, or will an additional pay item be added for pipe installation in rock?

 A.  No.  Extra work necessary to install the waterline due to soil conditions would be incidental 
to the cost of the waterline.  Subsurface information provided during the structure construction 
will be provided on the Division Letting site.  The Department does not guarantee the accuracy 
or interpretations made on the subsurface report.  The Contractor should do his own 
independent investigations to determine type of material and conditions to be encountered.

The changes and attachments included with this addendum will become part of contract DJ00419.

The electronic bidding file has been updated to reflect this revision.  Please download the Addendum 
File and follow the instructions for applying the addendum.  Bid Express will not accept your bid unless 
the addendum has been applied.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (704) 983-4400.

Sincerely,

Terry Burleson
Transportation Engineer III
External Consultant   
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